
July 6, 2023 
 
Request for Information (RFI) 
 
The New Mexico Lottery Authority (NMLA) will issue an RFI for Lottery Solutions. The RFI will be 
available beginning July 10, 2023. Vendors who are interested in receiving this RFI may contact the 
NMLA’s Purchaser at purchaser@nmlottery.com for a copy via email. Information packages are due by 
October 3, 2023. 
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